8.

9.

QUESTIONS / DISCUSSION for Potential ENAO BOD Members

. How long have you been an ENAO member?
. What previous ENAO provincial conferences & local educational evenings have you attended?

. How are you currently demonstrating your support for & promotion of ENAO?

Why are you interested in active participation on the ENAO BOD? Why at this time?
What particular interests, skills, expertise & connections could you actively bring to ENAO?

Would you be willing to participate on a future ENAO conference planning committee?

. Have you ever written an article for publication in JENAO? Are you willing to do so?

Have you recently reviewed the ENAO website, including the LEAD roles & responsibilities?

What are your suggestions & desires of ways for ENAO to better serve the membership?

10.What is your personal vision for ENAO in the future?

11.What is your understanding of the ENAO — NENA connection?

ENAO BOD meetings & AGM attendance are mandatory & require a working Friday evening plus 2 full
meeting days on Saturday & Sunday, twice each year (spring, fall).

(Special emergency exemptions may be granted)

Family & employer must be supportive of necessary time away and the travel involved, for ENAO BOD
participation and responsibilities.

ENAO pays hotel room, meals (breakfast, lunch, working dinner), per diem @ $100.00 per day for 1
travel day & 2 meeting days, any WIFI costs, and reimburses travel expenses to attend ENAO BOD /
AGM meetings or working groups to represent ENAO.

Participation on the ENAO BOD counts as 25 education hours towards CNA certification.

All ENAO BOD members must adhere to Canada’s privacy laws and commit to maintaining
confidentiality regarding information & discussions within the BOD.

ENAO BOD meetings’ minutes may contain identified In Camera sessions, as they become public
documents, following review & approval by the BOD.

ENAO BOD members are serving the provincial ENAO membership, not their local hospital or
community.

ENAO BOD members cannot publicly support a particular political party. Any voiced/written thoughts
or opinions must clearly identify the source as personal, NOT on behalf of ENAO.

All requests from the press must be referred to the entire ENAO BOD for discussion, due diligence and
ENAO'’s official response.



